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Good morning Dave,
 
Reece Musson from UKSD has asked me to confirm that we are happy with the proposal for the
development in terms of Refuse collection - there will be a communal collection point at the
roadside which satisfies our requirements.
 
Regards,
Tim.
 
 

Tim Andrew
Operational Services Manager (Waste and Recycling)

mailto:Tim.Andrew@bassetlaw.gov.uk
mailto:planning@bassetlaw.gov.uk
mailto:Dave.Askwith@bassetlaw.gov.uk

